
  

We are committed to eradicating all forms of violence 

against women and girls and have a strong approach 

to actively pursue violent perpetrators. 

We want women and girls who live, work and socialise 

in our communities to feel safe. 

Please come along and meet 
us, and tell us your views at: 

Commercial Road (Railway Station End) 

Paddock Wood 
Friday 8 December 2023 

5pm to 7pm 


